
Attention MCCC Students:

Introducing the All-New  
 Student Planning 

and Registration System

Beginning in the  
Spring, Monroe County 
Community College is 
introducing the all-new 
MyWebPal Student  
Registration and  
Planning System,  
a Web-based system 
that helps students  
clarify, track and plan 
their course of study  
in order to progress  
more confidently  
to graduation.

Some of the benefits of the new system include:
•	 Clear “on track” and “on time” indicators help you stay  

on your academic path

•	 Progress bars show both completed and in-progress courses

•	 What-if analyses identify which program you are closest  
to completing 

•	 Co-requisite and pre-requisite warning messages help 
you make informed decisions 

•	 Class searches, schedule creation and registration can  
be done directly from the course plan

•	 Warning messages identify conflicts

•	 Registration can be completed with a single click

•	 Mobile friendly platform allows you to access plans and  
register from any device

Information sessions for students will be held throughout the spring.  
Below are the dates and times:
NOTE: All MyWebPal Student planning and Registration System information sessions will be held in the 
La-Z-Boy Center, Room 289 from 2:30-3:30 p.m. on the following dates:

For more information, contact the Office of the 
Registrar at (734) 384-4108.

Thursday, April 5
Thursday, April 19

Thursday, May 3
Thursday, May 17

Thursday, June 7
Thursday, June 21


